
Dear Friends & Family,
        With God’s blessing and through your partnership and investment, the Indo-pacific ministries continue to move
forward, reaching young people with the Gospel and training future leaders to reach this generation. We pray you will
be encouraged as we share a glimpse of God’s hand at work.  Thank you for being a huge part of what God is doing!

The pictures above are just a few of the many stories we
can share about God doing amazing things by raising
future leaders to reach their generation for Christ! It is
exciting to share with you that in Bangladesh, our small
team continues to thrive in training leaders and young
people to bring forth the gospel in their own country!

Serving the Lord with you,
Mike, Pretty, JM & Hannah

“It was my first time sharing my
testimony at a church in front of
many people. It was a very
humbling moment. I felt that the
Lord had strengthened me
during that time to share with
people what God has done in
my life!”

“I thank God for giving me the
strength, knowledge, courage
and boldness to share the gospel
with people.  The more I do this,
the more boldness I have to
proclaim the gospel, and it
makes me want to do more!”

“I’ve encountered countless doubts, but
God has never forsaken me. He showed
me that ministry is not about perfection
but about availability and obedience.
Each small act of service, reflects God’s
love.  I pray to keep my heart open to
God’s call and serve others with humility
and grace!”

   VanProoyen Journey
  michaelvanprooyen@wol.org       
  

“The fruit of the righteous is a tree of life,
and he who wins souls is wise”

Proverbs 11:30 March 2024

--- Salmoon Jameel
Pakistan

--- Akuilla Naga
Fiji

--- Jarahleen Huyo
Philippines

You prayed for Leamel last
year when he was studying

at the Bible Institute.
Today, he is one of our

missionaries in Bangladesh
reaching and training
leaders to further the

gospel.  He is an answer to
many prayers.

 To God be the glory!

Youth Ministry Training in Bangladesh

Please pray with us for...
Launching of Youth Leadership Training in Pakistan.
Evangelistic Leaders Training in Papua New Guinea.
Word of Life Bible Institute Missions Conference in
Philippines on March 7-9
Provision and protection of missionaries around the
Indo-Pacific region.

“If we had to preach to thousands year after
year, and never rescued but one soul, that one
soul would be a full reward for all our labor, for
one soul is of countless price.” - C.H. Spurgeon


